
   

   
 

 
        

 
     

  
  

 
 

    
 

 

Summary: Alleged Conflict of Interest by Bureau of Indian Affairs 
Official 

Report Date: July 17, 2020 Report Number: 20-0045 

The OIG investigated an allegation that a now-former Bureau of Indian Affairs official violated 
the ethics pledge and ethics regulations by acting on behalf of a former client when executing 
their duties related to a land-to-trust appeal. We did not substantiate the allegation and closed the 
case as unfounded. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the Chief of Staff for the Office of the 
Secretary. 
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